تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





نموذج امتحان نهائي تدريبي

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الرابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثالث ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 08:46:20 2024-06-08

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الرابع









اضغط هنا للحصول على جميع روابط "الصف الرابع"

روابط مواد الصف الرابع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الرابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث مراجعة نموذج امتحاني وفق الهيكل الوزاري منهج بريدج على مراجعة نهائية امتحانية مراجعة نهائية امتحانية الدليل الإرشادي للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري منهج بريدج الدليل الإرشادي للقواعد المقررة في الامتحان النهائي منهج بريدج

Term 3 English Mock Exam

Student Name	
Student Number	
Class	
School Name	

Part 1 A

Read the text and choose the correct picture.

- Jupiter is the biggest planet. It is also, a cloudy planet.
- 2. I get up at six o'clock everyday.
- 3. A girl is under the tree.
- 4- It's yellow flower with stripes.
- 5- A bug has many black spots.
- 6- I wear sandals and T-shirt when it's hot.



Part 1 B

Read the **text** and **choose** the **correct word(s)** to **complete** the sentences.

About Me

My name is Ali. I get up 7. on/at six o'clock every day. I eat 8. dinner / lunch / breakfast and I go to 9. school / park / mall at 7:00. After school, I 10. go / goes / going home and do my homework. My favorite 11. game / animal is the camel. It comes out at 12. day / night.

It has a 13. small/big body. It has long 14. legs / spikes .

Part 2 A

Choose the correct word for each sentence. Use **one** word for each sentence. There is **one** example.

			i
Arctic	Nocturnal	Night	
Earth	weather	Mangroves	
Example. My sis	ster wears ja	cket when it's cold.	weather
15. It's cold plac	e. There are	a lot of ice.	
16. It's a warm p water.	lace. There	are a lot of trees in the	
17. It is small an life.	d rocky. It is	the only planet with	
18. Animals that	come out a	night.	

D-		_	В
Pa	rτ	Z	В

Choose the correct word for each sentence. Use **one** word for each sentence. There is **one** example.

hot	earth	family
bug	stars	breakfast

I am Aisha. I like to eat <u>breakfast early</u> at 5:30 in the morning. I live in Kalba. It's (19) -----city. When it is (20) -----, I wear (21) -----.

I like insects. I have a bug it has red (21)------ with black spots. I like to read about solar system and at night I like to see the moon and (22) ----- . The (23) ----- is the only planet with life.

Part 2C

Meera's sister, Mouza, likes green. She has a green kite. When it's windy, she goes outside to fly it. She doesn't like grey, so she cuts out green pictures and sticks them in her book.

- Choose the correct answer, a, b, or c:
- 23. What color is Moza's kite?
- A. brown
- B. green
- C. grey
- 24. When does she fly the kite?
- A. windy
- B. rainy
- C. cloudy
- 25. Where does she stick the pictures?
- A. notebook
- B. classroom
- C. book.
- 26. What color Mouza doesn't like?

Part 3

Writing

Look at the picture. Answer the question by writing full sentences.

Use the word bank to help you:

Read and the questions and answer by using the word bank



house	UAE	jacket	dry	cold
shoes	live	t-shirt	hot	sandals

1. Where do you live?

2. How is the weather in your country?	
3. What do you wear when it is hot?	
4. What do you wear when it is cold?	